SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23, 1971

ATTENDEES:

Bob Scott Frank Morgan Rex Bailey Roy Iles Don Kirk Gene Lindquist Hal Neely A. C. Ligrani Rose Hager Harry Smith Fred Joy

MINUTES:

Don Kirk discussed the District Assembly.

Frank Morgan made a motion that Leo Symmank be commended for his Youth Forum accomplishments.

Gene Lindquist is to make recommendations at the next meeting of the Board on how next years Blast Off is to be published.

It was moved and passed that the \$100.00 alocated to Chris Hot Line be transferred to the Clear Lake Youth Ecology Study.

A request for \$100.00 sponsorship of synchronize swimming national meet passed.

The Board commended Gene Lindquist for a successful year as President.

Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary